
 

 
 
 
 Second Harvest on Thursday, January 16 had 7 volunteers for a total of 21 hours. 
 
 River Food Pantry for January had 10 volunteers for a total of 31 hours. 
 
 Babies & Beyond in January had 9 volunteers for a total of 69 hours. 
 
 Due to the weather the NewBridge mailing project was postponed to Monday, January 27. 

There were 6 volunteers for a total of 22.5 hours. 
 
 
Hold the Date: 
 Fiesta Italia on Friday, May 31 & Saturday, June 1 at McKee Farms Park. 
 Ironman on September 3 at Monona Terrace. 
 
 
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT VOLUNTEERED 
 
REMINDER:  PLEASE CONTACT THE COORDINATOR ON THE ATTACHED UPCOMING 
PROJECT LIST FOR MARCH, APRIL MAY IF YOU WANT TO VOLUNTEER. WE NEED TO 
KNOW HOW MANY VOLUNTEERS ARE AT EACH PROJECT.  
 
 

READI  

 
 

 
(Retired Employees Are Dedicated Individuals) 

www.unitedwaydanecounty.org/get-involved/volunteer/readi 
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